
JCRC Meeting Highlights and Meeting Minutes July 27, 2015 

 

 

 

 

Anthony Hall called the meeting to order at 6:55.  The minutes for May were presented.  Vic Koenig 

made a motion to accept, and Mike Starnes seconded.  Vic Koenig presented the Treasurer’s report, 

with $67 in revenues, and outlays of $17.    There is a $13,060 balance.   

 

Danny Rhudy and Michael Bernard were thanked for organizing the recent fun flys.  August 15
th

 will 

be the 2
nd

 Annual Model Aviation Day event.   September 5
th

 will be the annual club picnic.  October 

31
st
 will be the Halloween funfly, with a $25 prize for weirdest aircraft – so it is time to get started on 

something!   

 

Vic Koenig related how due to one trainer cub having “smoked”, it is suggested that the club buy an 

Apprentice plane and a DX6 Tx.   The existing Dx5 can be used as a buddy box.  There were no 

objections to this motion.   

 

Anthony Hall thanked club members for continuing to fly within boundaries, ensuring no complaints.   

 

Rhea Starnes mentioned that he saw someone who was a member’s friend that wanted to fly but did not 

appear to have AMA membership.  It was affirmed that no one is allowed to fly without an AMA 

membership at the field, unless an intro pilot is directly supervising.  

 

At 7:05, there was a motion to close made by Joel Tester, and seconded by Michael Lick. 

 

Respectfully submitted,   

Michael Lick, JCRC Secretary  


